
CULLMAN COUNTY COMMISSION  
EMERGENCY MEETING 

May 18, 2011 

The meeting was called to order at 8:17 a.m.  Present were Commissioner Darrell Hicks, 
Commissioner Stanley Yarbrough and County Attorney Rusty Turner.  Chairman Graves was 
out of town. 

Attorney Turner stated the County had sent a request on May 10th to Michael F. Byrne, Federal 
Coordinating Officer for the federal recovery operation in Alabama, concerning the removal of 
storm debris from private property in Cullman County.  Some of the verbiage in the request has 
come into question and the State Attorney General has recommended resubmitting the request.   

Commissioner Hicks made a motion to resubmit the revised letter on debris removal to Mr. 
Byrne.  Commissioner Yarbrough seconded the motion which passed on a unanimous voice vote. 

  

___(ABSENT)___________________             _/s/__________________________              /s/__
_____________________ 
James D. Graves, Chairman                           Darrell 
Hicks                                                   Stanley Yarbrough 
                                                                        Associate 
Commissioner                                 Associate Commissioner 


